
2020 Tri-City Today • Page 9

By Jayson Knight
Staff Writer

After taking over for Bobby 
Waitman as the Superintendent of 
Tuttle Public Schools in the last 
year, new Superintendent Keith 
Sinor said he is excited about 
serving Tuttle through its current 
transition and continued growth. 

“I’m excited to be here and be a 
part of it,” Sinor said. “Tuttle is very 
lucky with the Board (of Education) 
that they have. They care deeply 
about Tuttle, and they care deeply 
about the schools, and they care 
deeply about the kids. What I mean 
by this is there are no agendas. That 
is the agenda, they want the best for 
our kids.”

Speaking specifically of his first 
year in Tuttle, Sinor detailed growth 
in the district. 

“With growth this year, we were 
somewhat fortunate to gain about 
120 kids while we lost about 100, 
so the growth wasn’t as significant 
as it has been,” Sinor said. “Years 
like that give us a chance to catch 
up while we’re not at capacity.  We 
are anticipating a large number of 
kids in the very near future with 
the developments that are under 
construction at the moment.

“We are fortunate enough to have a 
community that supports the district 
and has approved a bond that we are 
getting ready to start construction 
on. That’s going to add some 
additional spaces to our buildings 
that will help accommodate the 
growth.”

He believes Tuttle’s a great fit for 
his personality, and his family. A 
father of three, Sinor’s kids attend 
Tuttle Schools themselves.

“It’s just a great school system 
and it’s more than that,” Sinor said. 

“It’s hard to describe how great of 
a community this is. Teachers and 
students in the community have just 
been tremendous and I’m glad to 
be a part of it. In any job really, but 
especially in education, you want 
to make sure it’s a community that 
aligns with who you are as a person 
and find your beliefs and in your 
profession and entitled definitely 
does that and so it’s a place I’m 
excited to bring my kids to.”

Tuttle Schools preparing 
for upcoming growth

Tuttle Public Schools 
experienced light 
growth in 2019, 

allowing the district 
to prepare to an 

anticipated large 
number of kids in the 
very near future. Go 

online to tuttleschools.
info to learn more about 

the school system.
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